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Our vision is … 

  “To see our church and community TRANSFORMED as we become more like JESUS 

CHRIST and lead others to Him.” 
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Please make yourself at home. We hope that you will visit with us 

again! We welcome you to worship this morning.  We are glad that 

you are here!  We hope that you find the worship service to be 

meaningful, spirit-led, and reflective of our vision. 

 

If you are visiting with us this morning, please take a moment 

and complete a C.A.R.E. card and drop it in the offering plate. 

 

November 5, 2023  
Morning Worship 

10:00 a.m. 
 

Call To Worship                     “Your Grace Is Enough” 

Welcome & Prayer                  Pastor Jon 

Fellowship Song    “I’m So Blessed” 

      “At The Cross” 

         “Waymaker”         

Offertory Prayer 
 
Offertory  Music        “I Surrender All”               Johnny Cabaniss
                Flugelhorn & Trumpet                

                                           

Message                           “Types of Commitment”                           Pastor Jon  

       Ruth 1  

Invitation    “Take My Life, Lead Me Lord”                    

Benediction                   Pastor Jon 

Postlude                 Praise Band 

 
 
 
Join us for the Sunday morning GATHERING !! 
Stop in on Sunday mornings, Family Life Center Foyer, 
as we gather between 8:30 & 9:00 (before Sunday School) 

for some conversation and a bite to eat and drink. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

Is your child interested in participating in the kids 

Christmas skit?       

 

Practices start NEXT Sunday, November 12th @1:30 
 

 

 

 

Backpack Ministry 
With the rising grocery prices, the SMS backpack ministry 
is in need of a few people to help sponsor a monthly item.  
 
Please contact Brittnye if you are interested in helping.  

        
******************************************************* 

Kingdom Kids  

They will resumes today, November 5th 
 

 

 
 
Mission Action Notes: 
Have you noticed the changing of the leaves and the sharp drop in temperatures?  Of course, we all have. 
Now imagine what your life would be like homeless or living in a house with no heat. Imagine waking up 
hungry and there’s no hot breakfast waiting for you. Imagine, you not having a choice of warm clothing 
and not having a warm coat.  
 
We are all challenged every day with decisions to make wherever we shop with higher prices. We know 
how to manage our resources. Let’s not forget those less fortunate in our community who are cold and 
hungry this morning and cannot help it. What can we do to help? 
 
1. Buy an extra can/package or two of nonperishable food/hygiene products each week for the food 
closet.   
2. Buy warm winter clothing this month for the coat/clothing drive.  
3. Volunteer to help feed a free Thanksgiving meal at the Shelby Mission Camp.  
4. Call Brittnye and help with monthly food donations for the backpack ministry.  
5. Donate new socks or some cash to help the Barnabus class with two important mission projects they 
have.  
6. Plan to pick a child from the angle tree.  
7. Pray to our Lord asking for guidance on planning your budget.  
8. Pray for guidance on giving to Lottie Moon.  
9. Pray for those who will receive your gifts.  
10. Pray for those who are lost in our community and need to hear the good news of Jesus Christ. Let 
Jesus and the Holy Spirit guide your budget and spending plans for the upcoming Thanksgiving and 
Christmas season.  
Thank you all for your support and prayers for all the mission efforts here at Zoar. Remember everyone at 
Zoar has a mission’s goal. Find your mission’s focus. Hearts4! 



 

 

 

Winter Coats and Clothing Needed 

Our church has a request for winter coats and 
slightly used clothing donations (now until the 
end of November) for children and adults from 
the local Totally Free Clothes store on Gidney 
Street.  

We are asking all our SS classes to help with 

this very important request as fall has arrived 

and soon, we will be experiencing colder 

weather. 

The emphasis is for winter coats, gloves, hats, 

toboggans, scarves, and any other slightly 

used/clean clothes donations in good condition that are no longer 

needed.  Please bag (sturdy trash bags) up these items and store in 

your classroom.  

The Mission Action Team will pick up these items at the end of 

November. Hearts4 our community. 

Let us know if you have any questions or special requests,  

 

Your Mission Action Team: 

Sherry and Billy Blanton     Mickey and Paulette Bradley  

Martha Ledford      Nina Willis    

Eddie Winecoff     Brittnye Lee 

 
 
 

 



 

 

Sanctuary Project Update: 
The Technology and Building/Ground committees have been very busy with the sanctuary and technology 
upgrades. Most of the work is hidden, rewiring all the campus buildings with Cat6 wiring, installing Wi-Fi 
access points, switches, patch panels, multiplexers, HDMI cables and converters, microphone and 
speaker wiring, installing new receptacles, electrical conduit, stage pocket receptacles, new telephones, 
computer connections, jack connections and 75” TV’s.  
 
All you really see out of all this are three new TV’s. Over 3600 feet of wire was installed in difficult places 
to get to and an estimated 47 devices wired to the Cat6 wire backbone.  
 
We now have one Wi-Fi network replacing three networks we had.    
 
We have more cosmetic things to do and we’ll start the sanctuary stage renovations in January which is 
reducing the number of floor levels and carpeting the stage.  
 
We are grateful for the many volunteers for working on Saturdays for two months and with more work yet 
to do.  
 
We also ask for your patience as the AV team is learning how to operate new software for displaying the 

TV screens, a new digital soundboard to improve our sound, and a new way to live stream the service. All 

these things are new to the AV team, and we may have a glitch or two over the next few weeks. 

 

 

 

In the November newsletter, the Hanging of the Greens was 

listed on November 26.   

 

The correct date is December 3,10:00am. 

 
 

 

 

C.A.R.E. Ministry Zoar Baptist Church 

   C.A.R.E.=Christians Actively Reaching Everyone, usually meet 
first Sunday night each month, 5:00pm.  

Next Meeting is today, November 5. 

Please consider meeting with other volunteers in the Family Life 
Center to send cards to those with concerns. 

 

 

 

Church Council will meet on  

November 12, 4pm in the Library. 

 



 

 

 

Weekly Schedule  On campus Sunday: 
 “The Gathering Fellowship-8:30-9:00am, Family Life Center”  

Sunday School at 9:00 AM & Worship Service at 10:00 AM 
An adult Sunday School class livestreamed at 9:00 AM 

& Worship Service at 10:00 AM on www.facebook.com/zoarchurch 
You can also find us on our website at 

http://zoarchurch.com/home/sunday-school-lessons 
http://zoarchurch.com/home/recent-sermons 

 

*Grief Share: Sunday’s, 2:00-4:00pm, September 10 – November 12, 2023 

Zoar Baptist Church, 1740 S. Lafayette St, Shelby, NC  28152 

For more information Contact: 
 704-913-1905 or ameliap0161@gmail.com, or 704-482-4151 

  

Children’s Worship 9:00 AM-10:00 AM, Children’s Church: 10:00 AM-11:00 AM 
Beginners Puppets: 1st & 3rd Sunday of the month 

“Better Balance” Exercise class meets on Monday, 3:00-3:45pm in FLC 
Church Office Hours: Wednesday-Friday, 9:00 AM-2:00 PM 

Wednesday:  Prayer Meeting & Bible Study at 6:30 PM 

Your Giving: 

Please remember your gifts to the church enable us to continue our ministry 
efforts to our members and the community! Thank you for your faithfulness! 

   
Remember you can drop off your envelopes at the church in the new locked 
drop box on the office door or safely give on-line at www.zoarchurch.com  and 
scroll down to the “Donate Now” button! 

 

Contributions:  

Week of October 29, 2023 
Tithes & Offerings: $5,511.00   Total: $5,945.52 

        Online:  $434.52 

Greeter Schedule  

       Date                8:45 – Church               8:45 – FLC 

November 5 Jane Willis Mickey Bradley 

November 12 Rachel Crowe Carole Gantt 
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